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Pembroke Herring Fisheries Commission 

October 2, 2018 6:00PM 

Town Hall Center St Pembroke 

Meeting Minutes approved 01/09/2019 

 
Superintendent: Mark Amorello called the meeting to order:6:05 PM 

Treasurers Report: $823.00 

Approve meeting minutes; June 26, 2018 Approved 

Members present: Mark Amorello, Art Egerton, Matt Queenan, Willard 

Boulter, Richard Madden, Gino Fellini, Joshua Rosario, Brendon Mosher, 

and Jack Boulter 

 

1. Discussion about the Fall Migration of Juvenile herring.  

Several members have seen and recorded juvenile fish at several locations. 

Brockton Water Dept (Bryan Creedon BWD) will not be diverting water into 

Silver Lake until the juvenile run has finished. Water level is 12.67”above 

level that Brockton can take as of Oct 1, 2018.  

 

2. Discussion about next year having a Fish Fry with DMF and others. 

Possible location for Spring Herring Fish Fry would be Sachem Point. I will 

Check with owner and talk to the Mashpee Indians.  

 

3. Discussion about the responsibility of appointed positions within the 

Fisheries such as Sec/Treasurer, Safety Officer, and Junior 

Commissioners and approved by the membership for the Selectman to 

approve. 

Mark requested that I forward job responsibilities to all members and when 

completed to send them to the Board of Selectman for approval. 

 

 

 

4. Fall stream work and Herring Run improvements for the migrations. 
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Mark will contact DMF Brad Chase about working at the Herring Run Park 

this fall.  

 

5. Current Log time by members of the Commissioners working in 

streams and other locations.  

Copy of the log sent to DMF Brad Chase. Final log will be printed 

December 31, 2018 and sent to the Selectman. Current time is 465.5 hrs  

 

6. Equipment needs.  

In need of boot hangers and several pair of new boots. I will check with 

Dick’s in Hanover. 

 

7. Any items for Fall Town Meeting?  

Not at this time. The town does not have any extra money for other 

equipment.  

 

8. Old Business? 

Mark sent a letter o Brian Creedon thanking him for working with the 

Pembroke Fisheries and putting in the new screening at the diversion pipe.  

He will also send a letter to Brad Chase and advise him of the repair needed 

to the Mill Pond ladder at Cranberry Rd.  

 

9. Member Art Egerton showed a video that he made of the fish this year. It 

came out very nice. The member’s names were also posted on the video.  

 

10. Next Meeting will be the (4th) for this year and will be held at the Town Hall 

on December 11, 2018 at 6:00PM 

 

Submitted by: Willard J Boulter Jr. 

 

 


